INFANT SCHOOL

Lawn Lane Chelmsford, Essex CM1 7PP Tel: 01245 268714 Fax: 01245 344296

Email: admin@perryfields-inf.essex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Reid



December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

As part of the festive season this term, we will be taking all the children to All Saints Church for a festive carol service and nativity. Mrs White our music teacher will be playing on the piano and organ with the children and staff singing our familiar Christmas carols. This will enhance the work the children have been doing this term as part of our religious education work on Christianity.

We will be going on Monday 16th December. We will leave the school at 1.15pm and walk to the church for a 1.45pm start. This festive event is purely for the children, staff and parent helpers of Perryfields Infant School.

We will require adult help for this and would appreciate volunteers for the afternoon who preferably have the necessary Essex County Council DBS check completed and already help in school. We would be most grateful of your help, please see your child's class teacher if you are able to.

If you would prefer your child did not attend this event with the whole school, please inform the school by Thursday 12th December.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Amanda Reid Headteacher









